
Please be advised that candidates for the position of Associate Provost for 
Curriculum and International Affairs will be visiting our campus Monday, May 5th 
through the 8th, 2014.  There will be an open forum for the University campus to 
meet with the candidates.  Each session will run approximately an hour. A follow 
up email will provide a link to their vitae and their abbreviated c.v. will be 
provided at each session. We encourage all to attend.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Dr. Alex Chen                    May 5th                 2:30 p.m. Paterson Room 
 
Dr. Tara Kent                    May 6th               3:00 p.m. Paterson Room 
 
Dr. John VanderLippe    May 7th                  2:00 p.m. Paterson Room 
 
Dr. Richard Marcus         May 8th                 10:00 a.m. Paterson Room 
 
 


